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“You are the light of the world. A city set on a hill cannot be hidden. Nor
do people light a lamp and put it under a basket, but on a stand, and it
gives light to all in the house. In the same way, let your light shine before
others, so that they may see your good works and give glory to your
Father who is in heaven.”

Matthew 5:14-16

Dear Penny Crusade Partner,

I'm excited to bring you a close-up view of our booming ministry in India at the
Adda Road Advent Christian Outreach. Pastors Paul Gandham and Victor Abraham
work daily among unreached Hindu and Muslim people groups to spread the gospel,
make disciples and establish churches. Particularly, you’ll learn about Calvary
Healing Mountain, a church plant in which hundreds of people have been brought to
faith in Christ.

This packet contains resources to help you raise funds for this ministry and others
like it. Use the poster, stickers and map to draw attention to Penny Crusade. Use
the videos and corresponding bulletin inserts to help your church learn about the
exciting ministry at Adda Road and how God is using prayerful giving to Penny
Crusade to do his kingdom work in dramatic ways. And use the goal tracker to
keep the church up to date on its giving progress. All these resources, including the
videos, are also available online at acgc.us/pennycrusade.

One new feature is a QR code on the back of the bulletin inserts. Scanning the QR
code with a phone allows those who prefer to give online an easy way to do so. The
online donation page has a place to indicate the name of your church. In this way, we
can help your church keep track of its overall giving to Penny Crusade.

If you are new to Penny Crusade, I invite you to contact us for more information
or to answer any questions. We are here to help you. If you are a partner who has
successfully incorporated some creative ideas into Penny Crusade, please let us
know so we can share your ideas with other churches.

Please request free copies of bulletin inserts and posters at acgc.us/pennycrusade
or call us at 704-545-6161.

Thank you for partnering with us and taking the lead in this vital work.
Making disciples of all nations (Matthew 28:18-20) is not optional. It’s our
Lord’s command. As we work together through Penny Crusade,

we participate in this great mandate.

Sincerely,

) M Lt

Jeftrey N. Walsh
Director of International Missions

ORDER FREE COLORED
COPIES OF THE BULLETIN
INSERTS!

E-MAIL ACPUB@ACGC.US
OR CALL 704-545-6161



